Andrea Chatterton

From: Ramsy Hoehn

Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 3:31 PM
To: peter anderson

Cc: Andrea Chatterton

Subject: Re: 8th street

Hi Peter,

Thanks for reaching out!
We will be sure to pass your comment to City Administration and the Traffic Authority.

Thanks,

Ramsy

>On Jun 6, 2025, at 2:54 PM, peter anderson <peterwanderson123@gmail.com> wrote:
>

>

>We need a break! | can't get out of my driveway and | can't cross the street. All of main street traffic goes past my
house (8th and washington) in a steady stream all day and usually speeding. Please direct traffic to 7th street, Itis
less densely residential and does not go past the bike path, school and park -very dangerous for pedestrians, kids,
pets etc. This makes perfect sense. Thank you, Peter Anderson



